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1) BALLAST EA2

2) TUBE FLUORESGENT 18" ISW 110V
3) STARTER LAMP 15w L0V

2) TUBE MOUNTS 10A OV

5) PARAGON TIMER MOD 305 MB
&) DISC DRIVE MOTOR

7) TIMER MOTOR

8) TIMER OPERATED SWITCH
All MEASUREMENTS ARE IN INCHES
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Fre. 2~—Diagram of Artificial Light Controller.

The controller is practically noiseless
and does not interfere with mosquito mat-
ing activity. It was constructed from sal-
vage parts and the total cost of assembling
the unit was considerably less than 50
dollars.

Susnary. A simple insectary artificial
light controller used to provide the special
lighting conditions in the insectary re-
quired by a colony of Culex tritaenio-
rhynchus is described. It can easily be
constructed from salvage materials found
in most laboratories. The controller is
designed to operate on a 24-hour cycle
with two 3-hour periods of illumination.
These periods simulate dawn and dusk

photoperiods and are automatically con-
trolled. The controller gives dependable
service and eliminates the requirement for
laboratory personnel to operate an artificiat
light schedule.
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MASSACHUSETTS COMMISSION LOOKING FOR
SUPERINTENDENT

The Bristol Co. Mosquito Control Project (Massachusetts) is looking for a Super-

intendent to head their program, which is just getting under way.
$6000 per year and increases to around $8ooo0.

Starting pay is
Interested persons should write to

Curtis Peckham, Chairman, 190 South Walker Street, Taunton, Mass.



